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Elkhart team members transition to new roles at InterMotive 
 
ELKHART, INDIANA – November 20, 2024  
 
InterMotive Vehicle Controls is proud to announce that Wes Rodgers and Kristle del Mundo have 
been promoted this month. Rodgers has accepted the position of Senior Operations Manager 
and del Mundo has advanced to Operations Support Supervisor in the Elkhart office. 

Rodgers has been with InterMotive for over six years. He began his career with the company as a 
sales engineer and was quickly promoted to operations manager. Rodgers has been responsible 
for running the Elkhart office and handling InterMotive’s product integration with local bus 
manufacturers. His duties will now include overseeing operations for a new wiring harness 
division of the company, InterMotive Connect.  

“InterMotive is poised for significant expansion,” says Rodgers. “I am eager to play a more 
substantial role in this journey, contributing to the ongoing success of the company.”  

Del Mundo started her career with InterMotive more than five years ago in an administrative 
capacity. Rodgers has high praise for her, stating, “Kristle has been instrumental in our 
development, both in Elkhart and across InterMotive as a whole. I look forward to witnessing her 
continued growth in this new position.” 

# # # 

InterMotive Vehicle Controls provides commercial safety and performance optimization products. 
Our plug and play electronic control systems leverage a vehicle’s own data networks to enhance 
its functions in new ways. We specialize in custom solutions for the work truck, transit and 
paratransit, law enforcement, ambulance, fire truck, school bus, RV and personal-use mobility 
industries. To learn more, call 800-969-6080 or visit www.intermotive.net. 
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